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Diocesan Program Effectiveness Survey: It is time to complete 
our annual Diocesan Program Effectiveness survey. Listed below 
is the link to the 2019-20 Program Effectiveness Survey. We ask 
that all school families complete a survey. The survey takes only 
about 10 minutes to complete. The deadline for completing the 
surveys this year is April 3. 
 

Here is the link for the parent/community survey: https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019-
20EffectivenessParentCommunity 
 

When you get to the page that says, “Thank you for completing 
your survey,” please print it off, sign it, and send it in to the 
school office. Once we receive this, each one of your school-
aged children will receive an Out of Dress Code pass. 
 

Congratulations:   

• To Marian Pearson for placing 5th at regionals last Saturday.  
She will be bowling at States this Saturday at Royal Scot in 
Lansing. 

• To the Girls Bowling Team on a great season and finishing 5th 
at regionals.  

• To the Boys Bowling Team on a great season and finishing 
13th at regionals. 

• To the Senior class for reaching 70% or above on completing 
the FAFSA. 

 

Animal Donation Boxes: As a way to help Animal Shelters in our 
community, we will be collecting food, toys and other pet sup-
plies from March 2nd to March 16th. Two animal donation box-
es have been set up in the school outside of the office and out-
side of Mrs. Garcia’s room (counselors office). Feel free to drop 
them off any time the school is open. If there are any questions 
please contact the school office. 
 
 

Registration Information for 2020-2021: Registration letters 
were mailed to families.  Please note that Emergency Records 
and Tuition Contracts were due March 5, 2020.  Please return 
them to the school office as soon as possible. 
 

Additional Reconciliation Times During Lent:  Fr. Mike will be 
holding additional reconciliation times.  Secondary students can 
attend after school on Fridays. 
Every Friday:  February 28 through April 3 at 2:30 pm 
Every Tuesday: March 3 through March 31 at 5:00 pm  
Every Saturday: February 29 through April 4 at 9 am and 3 pm  
 

Student Spotlight:  The spring issue of The Shamrock newsletter 
will be mailed in April.  We are looking for students to feature in 
the STUDENT SPOTLIGHT area on page 2.  If your student has 
done something that makes you especially proud, please send 
us a paragraph or two about their achievement, along with a 
picture. Send the information to shamrockedi-
tors@gmail.com.  The deadline is March 15, 2020.   
To see previous issues of The Shamrock, go to the school web-
site, www.portlandstpats.com and click on OTHER>ALUMNI. 
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3/5 JV & Var. Boys BB vs. Saranac @ PMS 6p 

3/6 NO SCHOOL - Staff professional development 

 Var. Girls BB District Tournament @ Lansing Christian 7p 

3/7 Individual Bowling States @ Royal Scot   Go Marian! 

3/8 Daylight Savings Time Begins 

3/9 Var. Boys BB District Tournament 

3/10 PFCU Student Branch during elementary lunch 

 Chess Club (grades 6-8)  2:30 - 3:40p 

 Chess Club (grades 3-5)  3:50 - 5:00p 

 Var. Girls BB Regional Tournament 

3/11 Fr. Stephen Durkee Visit 7:30a 

 Mass for grades 9-12 9:30a 

 Drama Club Grades 3-12 room 109  3:45-4:45p 

 PTO Meeting in room 115  6p  

3/12 Mass for grades K-8  9:30a 

 Var. Girls BB Regional Tournament 

3/13 Open Campus Lunch for Seniors 

 
Calendar of Events 

Thursday, March 5 
No busing at dismissal (PPS AM only) 

 
Friday, March 6 

NO SCHOOL - Staff PD Day 

Go Marian! 

Good Luck 
at States 
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Spring Issue of The Shamrock Newsletter:  The spring issue of The Shamrock will be mailed in early April.  If you have information 
for the What's Happening column (births, engagements, graduations, weddings, anniversaries, etc.) or ideas for articles, please 
send them to shamrockeditors@gmail.com.  You can also put the information in an envelope clearly marked SHAMROCK NEWS, 
and drop it at the parish office or in the collection basket.  Deadline for the spring issue is March 15, 2020.  
 
Monday Night Community Dinners:  St. Patrick Church is in charge of getting student workers for this Monday Night’s Communi-
ty Dinner at the First Congregational Church.  The students will wash dishes, serve food, help carry trays for the elderly, and clean 
up.  The dinner is from 4-6 pm.  No sign up is needed, just show up and help. 
 
 

Attention Parents of Current 5th Graders and 8th Graders: 
Here's a chance to receive FREE tuition money ... $150 for your child's tuition for the 2020-21 school year! Those 5th graders and 
8th graders returning to St. Patrick for 6th and 9th grade are eligible for the Faith & Future Scholarship from the Diocese of Grand 
Rapids.  See below on what you have to do to apply. 
 
Attention Parents of New Students in grades 6 or 9: 
If you have not attended St. Patrick before and wish to send your child for 6th or 9th Grade, you are eligible for a $100 scholar-
ship. Apply by April 30th to qualify for the chance to win free tuition for the entire year! (Check with St. Patrick School office for 
other possible tuition assistance opportunities that are available to new students.)  See below on what you have to do to apply. 
 
Attention Parents of next year's Kindergartners: 
We all like discounts, right? If you plan on sending your child to St. Patrick for kindergarten in the fall of 2020, you can apply for 
the Faith & Future Scholarship from the Diocese of Grand Rapids and get $100 toward your 2020-21 tuition!   
 
What do you have to do to apply? 

• Register your child for next year 

• Complete the scholarship application 

• Subscribe to the online Catholic-Schools4U.org blog 

• Subscribe to the weekly digital newsletter Protect Young Eyes 
 
Apply before April 30th and you will also qualify for a drawing to win free tuition for one year!  Don't miss this opportunity ... Act 
now! 
 

     

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

8 9 

Reading Jogs 
the mind (Wear 
comfy clothes - 
NO jeans, pj’s, 
slippers or 
hats.) 

10 11 12 13 

Big Rock/Little 
Rock Activity 

14 

March 2020 “Reading is My Favorite Sport” 

March Reading Month Events for Grades K-5 
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